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Tel: 206-922-

Gov. Nikki Haley April 25,2013
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Gov. Haley:

This letter is a request for access to the public records listed below pursuant to the S.C. Freedom 
of Information Act.

I would like to review all emails from you and addressed to you that contain the words Boeing 
and 777 or 777X sent in the past year.

If possible, I would prefer to receive the emails as a digital file. Since this primarily benefits the 
general public, I request that any search or copying fees be waived. If there is a charge for 
providing me access, please advise me of your estimate of the charge and the basis for the charge 
ahead of time.

Many thanks in advance for your help.

Sincerely,

Ashley Gross
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